March 16, 2021

Meeting Time: 12:30 p.m.
Meeting Place: Rossville Town Park Pavilion
Members Present: 5 members present

1. The meeting was called to order by Pat Mcllrath. Minutes from the previous
meeting were approved as presented.
2. Treasurer’s Report:
Checking Acct: $8732.56
Savings Acct: $13,692.27
7 Month CD: $10,155.61 (as of 01/01/2021)

Old Business:

1. Rita Betts stated she had spoken with Stacie Ewing at First Financial Bank
regarding the 2019 uncashed check written to the Rossville Food Pantry. She
was informed that due to it being an old check, it would be rejected if presented.

New Business:

1. Thank you notes were read from the Rossville Food Pantry and the Rossville
Summer Rec League for supporting the 2020 fall league.

2. Rita Betts was able to make contact with the County Board of Health regarding
the Summer’s End Festival and what the requirements would be at the current
time. These requirements could change as more individuals receive the COVID
vaccination. Due to the lack of a quorum at this meeting, it was tabled until the
April 20, 2021 meeting.

3. It was also stated that if there is no increase in attendance at the upcoming
meeting, there would be no 2021 Summer’s End Festival.

There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned
to Tuesday, April 20, 2021 at 12:30 p.m. at the Rossville Town Park Pavilion.

Respectfully submitted,
Pat Mcllrath, Secretary



